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Dear Parent/Carer 

Open Evening 

We would like to warmly invite all parents and carers of children currently attending Lesmahagow 
High School to attend our open evening on Wednesday 21st September from 6pm to 8pm. 

All departments will be present to showcase the excellent work that young people are completing 
in school, and give you a flavour of what school life looks like for your child. There will be the 
opportunity to ask questions about the learning and teaching in each department. Our senior pupil 
leadership team will be available to help guide you around the school and answer any questions 
you may have from a student’s perspective. 

Mr Mallaghan will be available from 6.45pm-7.15pm in room B108, to provide information and 
guidance to any parent of a pupil applying to university for 2023 entry.  

Miss Iqbal will also be available in B203 to discuss career pathways, work experience opportunities 
and how the school is helping to ‘Develop the Young Workforce’ by preparing pupils for leaving 
school. 

Mrs Laird and Mrs Storry will be available in the library to share information regarding our Support 
for Learning department. 

Mrs McGregor and Miss Fletcher will have more information to share regarding our Equity 
provision, Inspiring Lesmahagow, in A207. This includes information regarding the Friday Club, 
Pre-loved Hub (e.g. uniform, textbooks, stationary), Digital Devices and Free School Meal 
entitlement.  

Structure of the Evening 

The evening will begin with a short introduction from Miss Lee, our Headteacher, which will begin 
at 6pm in the Street Area. Following this, there will be the opportunity to have a guided tour of the 
building and individual departments. Alternatively, you may wish to allow your own child/children to 
guide you around the school. 

Our Open Evening is intended to be quite informal, so if you cannot manage to be here for 6pm, 
then please just come along when you can. Similarly, you do not need to stay for the full two hours 
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as we appreciate this is large commitment. For anyone with small children, childcare facilities will 
be offered, with further information provided on the night. 
 
Please indicate, by email to the school office, if you are able to attend. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 21st September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 


